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PACE STATEWIDE HOMESCHOOL
February, 2025 Newsletter

Happy February!  

I want to begin by acknowledging the hard work our students have put in during the first semester. Teachers and 
parents have worked hard to get the second quarter grades and work samples submitted and entered. If you 
have not yet finished these important homeschool requirements, please reach out to your contact teacher.

In an effort to improve communication between the school and our families, I will be sending out important 
notices directly to to families through email  and the newsletter. Clear, open lines of communication are 
essential, and I appreciate the feedback I have received from families. If you have any thoughts, concerns, or 
suggestions about the PACE program or any other aspect of our school, please don’t hesitate to reach out..

Beginning this month, I will highlight the activities and learning of our students across the state.  Please email me 
pictures of what your students are doing in homeschool.  They may be showcased in a future newsletter!

Thank you again for your support. We look forward to the rest of the year with your child and are excited to 
continue this journey together. 

Sincerely,

Heather Mendonsa, PACE Principal

hmendonsa@craigschools.com
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UPCOMING  DATES:
● January 31:  Work Samples, Reimbursements requests, 

and Quarter 2 Grades Due
● February 1:  2025 Enrollment Begins
● February 1:  Updated Student Handbook takes effect
● February 10-14:  Ketchikan student activity - Valentine’s 

Craft.  Drop into the office between 10-2. 
● February 12:  Anchorage student activity - Meet Girdie 

the Raven from the Bird Treatment Center!  12:00-2:00 
Contact the Anchorage office to preregister.  Space is 
limited.

● March 7:  Prince of Wales Island student activity - Swim 
party at the Craig Aquatic Center!  It’s Big Toy night, so 
be prepared for some extra bouncy fun!



Celebrating 
our 

February 
birthdays



Out and About with Our PACE Students 

Pictured here: (Top left):  Hannah mastering her 
basketweaving skills; (Bottom left): Tate, Payton, and Tyler 
hiking at Aruu Falls in Northern Uganda; (Bottom middle): 
Via performing in the Aloha Festival at the Dimond Center; 
(Bottom right): Ada performing at a community artwalk

Want to see your family pictured here?  Email a 
picture with student name(s) and a description to 

hmendonsa@craigschools.com
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Counselor Corner (With Melissa Peavey)

        The FAFSA Free Application for Federal Student Aid is now 
available. Follow the link to apply:
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa

       The Craig High School will be offering the CollegeBoard SAT test 
on Saturday, March 8, 2025 in Mrs. Hughes' Language Arts Room 
starting at 8:00am. Register here by February 21, 2025: 
https://mysat.collegeboard.org/dashboard 
School code is 020020 and testing center is 02125

Alaska Association of School Counselors Trauma-Informed Schools - 
As Alaskans we are resilient and on the cutting edge of 
transforming schools together by supporting the whole student and 
integrating trauma-engaged practices. New understanding into the 
impact childhood trauma has on learning and behavior empower 
schools to provide affected students what they need to succeed and 
to help break rather than inadvertently perpetuate the cycle of 
trauma. 
https://education.alaska.gov/apps/traumawebtoolkit/new-framewo
rk-page.html

University of Alaska General Scholarship Application: 2025 - 2026:
https://apply.mykaleidoscope.com/scholarships/AlaskaGeneralApplication
2025

PACE Four-year plan:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1dlSa2rqwOnJegIH3ZJZdRpS1A
XuHDeIa/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112792836979559316026&rtpof=true&s
d=true

Reach out to me anytime for the latest school counseling resources and 
scholarship/post-secondary opportunities!  Ms. Peavey



Here are the winning works of art! 
Below are the amazing submissions that made it so difficult

 for our staff to decide on one winner per grade level category. 

Congratulations to our 
Art Contest Winners!

6th-12th grade winner K-5th grade winner



Changes to PACE Parent Handbook

Effective February 1, 2025 The revisions to 
the Parent Handbook will take effect.  Copy 
and paste the link  below to access the 
handbook.  For your convenience, the 
changes have been highlighted in yellow. 
Please email your contact teacher or the 
principal if you have any questions.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cXHUHLwTpu
B6A9YehqQ3mvZ4Eus3M4Ra/view?usp=sha
ring
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